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Comments: I am opposed to the proposed Lemon Gulch bike trail project. I believe that this area of the forest

should remain as natural as possible.  This area is in the Mill Creek watershed, and the bike trails would, with

erosion and sedimentation, affect water quality in Mill Creek. 

 

In addition, The Lemon Gulch area is home to mule deer and Rocky Mountain elk, and other forest animals. The

proposed project would have a permanent, negative impact of the wildlife in this area. 

 

The US Forest Service should seek another area that would have less of an impact to the land and wildlife. 


